
ALEXANDER COUNTY  
BUILDING INSPECTIONS  

151 West Main Ave., Taylorsville NC 28681 
Telephone:  828-632-1000     Fax:  828-632-1095 

 
North Carolina Building Code Council  
C/O:   David Rittlinger PE. NCDOI 
 Via: email   - david.rittlinger@ncdoi.gov 
 
 
Dear Mr. Rittlinger, 
 
In accordance with North Carolina Administrative Code section 104.1.2 Alexander County Building Inspections 
request the North Carolina Building Code Council consent to and allow Alexander County Building Inspections 
to conduct plan review as permitted by this section. I have attached a current staff listing and level of 
certification for you reference. All Plan reviews will be conducted in accordance with all NCDOI and North 
Carolina Building Code Council Requirements.  
 
Davis, Justin, Bryan    CEO # 25550               Building- Level III Standard 
                             Electrical- Level II Standard – Level III Probationary 
                             Mechanical Level II Standard- Level III Probationary 
                             Plumbing Level III- Standard 
 
Rogers, William, Henry   CEO # 1856            Building -Level III Standard 
                  Electrical -Level III Standard 
                            Mechanical- Level III Standard 
                  Plumbing - Level III Standard 
                 Fire-     Level I standard 
 
Wallner, Armin, Josef   CEO# 1633              Building Level III Standard 
                Electrical- Level III Standard 
                Mechanical – Level III Standard 
                Plumbing – Level III Standard 
                Fire-           Level III Standard 
 
Bowers, Cody Adam CEO # 27424              Building Level I Standard – Level II Probationary 
                Electrical Level I Standard- Level II Probationary 
      Mechanical- Level I Standard- Level II Probationary 
      Plumbing Level, I Standard- Level II Probationary 
 
Earle, Mark      CEO #11667   Fire Level III Standard 
 
Huffman, Garrett CEO  # 26365   Fire Level II standard- Level III Probationary 
 
 
Thank you for your consideration in this matter. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
William H. Rogers 
Chief Inspector Alexander County 

mailto:david.rittlinger@ncdoi.gov

